
The Owl Scholars Program is a student support service on campus designed to help students get connected to the services they need. As the primary 
point of contact for our students, Faculty serve a crucial role in identifying which students would benefit from this support. Once identified, Faculty can 
use the Starfish platform to refer students to the Owl Scholars Program, this guide will help faculty determine what kind of referral to utilize.

Tutoring

Student Shares w/ you, 
that they are experiencing 
at least one of the 
following:

1. Food Insecurity
2. Housing Insecurity
3. Mental Health Support
4. Technology Needs

Basic Needs Student Services

Raise “FH Owl Scholars 
Program Referral” in 
Starfish, include 
comment w/ info on 
what student needs

Faculty member suspects a 
Student’s poor 
performance and/or lack 

of attendance may be 
caused by one of these 
issues

And/or

These are the Common areas of need that a Faculty can refer a student for help:

Student needs Tutoring 
support

Student Shares w/ you, 
that they are having 
trouble purchasing 
materials, or the Faculty 
member notices the 
student is not turning in 
work past the expiration of 
the free trial

Raise “Financial Aid 
Referral” in Starfish, 
include comment w/ info 
on what student needs

Student Shares w/ you, 
that they need help getting 
connected to Student 
Services such as:
• Counseling
• Disability Resource

Center
• Veteran’s Resource

Center
• EOPS etc.

Raise “FH Owl Scholars 
Program Referral” in 
Starfish, include 
comment w/ info on 
what student needs


